

General Meeting Tuesday, March 21st, 7:30pm

Please join us this coming Tuesday, March 21st at 7:30pm for our MVBA General Meeting held at The Belvedere at 1 East Chase Street. To assist with our ongoing safety efforts, we'll be introducing and discussing our new Court Advocacy Program--so join us for an interesting discussion.

As always, our general meetings are free and open to the public, members and non-members alike. Please join us to discuss important issues and events related to our Mount Vernon community.

New MVBA Court Advocacy Program

The MVBA will be collaborating closely with the State's

Attorney to be present at court cases relevant to the



neighborhood. At Tuesday's General Meeting, we will be talking about the method by which we will do this and what YOU can do to help out! The conversation will continue past Tuesday as we meet with community partners to have the greatest impact on crime as we integrate this program into multi-faceted approach to this complex problem. Please email Community@mvba.org for information or to get involved.

New MVBA Business Members

MVBA proudly recognizes **Stuckey Design** at *514 Cathedral*Street and **City Fit** at *1021 Cathedral Street* in joining our growing list of restaurant and business members. Please stop by and welcome them to MVBA.

Each month, we will be recognizing businesses that join MVBA membership. So, join MVBA by clicking HERE.

If you have any questions on membership, please reach out to our fabulous Membership Committee Chair,

Julie Canard at membership@mvba.org.

Encourage your neighbors and other businesses in Mount Vernon to become members of MVBA. It is only \$20 for Individuals and \$50 for Businesses, per year, to become a member.

Happy Saint Patrick's Day from MVBA

Last weekend, Mount Vernon hosted the kick off to

the Annual St. Patrick's Day Parade, that ended at the Inner Harbor. Thanks to all of the visitors who joined us for such a festive occasion.



Saint Patrick's Day in Mount Vernon — March 12, 2017 @wesleystuckey



Easter Brunch & Egg Hunt in Mount Vernon Sunday, April 16th, 12pm

Join us for a community celebration including an Easter

Brunch and Egg Hunt in the East Park of Mount Vernon Place
starting at 12pm on Sunday, April 16th. The Mount Vernon

Place Conservancy, the Mount Vernon Place United Methodist

/

Church and the Mount Vernon-Belvedere Association will be co-sponsoring a potluck brunch in the East Square. There'll be lots of eggs for the children's picking. It's going to be a great time!



Easter in East Mount Vernon Place — April 2016 @wesleystuckey

3RD THURSDAYS



Marie Louise Bistro

/

Thursday, April 20th, 6-8pm

Join us for our monthly Third Thursday Happy Hour event.

This past Thursday, March 16th, we visited Cookers Music

Bistro on Howard Street, "Antique Row". A big thank you to

Cookers for hosting this event.

Our next Third Thursday Happy Hour will be held at

Marie Louise Bistro at 902 North Charles Street on

Thursday, April 20th from 6 to 8pm. See you there!



Mayor Pugh's Spring Clean Up Day Saturday, April 29th, 9am-1pm

Join us on Saturday, April 29th from 9am-1pm to clean up our community with a focus on the northern periphery of the neighborhood. More details on where we'll meet to follow.

This is a great opportunity to get our community looking cleaner and to meet your neighbor---so join us!



MVBA Spring Tree Planting Event Saturday, April 29th, 9am-1pm

Join us for our first tree planting event of 2017. No tree planting experience necessary. We'll meet up at a local coffee shop and end with lunch for volunteers - locations TBA.

This is a rain(-or-snow)-or-shine event, so please dress for the weather. Wear closed-toe shoes, and bring work gloves

if you have them. We recommend bringing a water bottle.

See you there!

Coming Up in April

- Discussion on Bikes in Mount Vernon rescheduled for the MVBA General Meeting on Tuesday, April 18th (originally scheduled for March 21st).
- Third Thursday at **Marie Louise Bistro** on April 20th.
- Attend Light City (March 31-April 8) lightcity.org →



CONTACTS

			_
Offi	cers	201	7

President Michele Richter president@mvba.org
Vice President Matthew Muir vicepresident@mvba.org
Treasurer Onahlea Shimunek treasurer@mvba.org
Secretary Christine Griffin secretary@mvba.org
Corr. Secretary Vicky Aloneftis

Committees

Architectural Review Steve Shen arc@mvba.org Area 28 Parking Steve Johnson parking@mvba.org Clean & Beautiful Michele Richter stewardship@mvba.org Community Service Matthew Muir community@mvba.org Development Lance Decker development@mvba.org Dog Park Samantha Braun dogpark@mvba.org Geoffrey Hart Liquor Eric Evans liquor@mvba.org Membership Julie Canard membership@mvba.org

Safety Jason Curtis <u>safety@mvba.org</u>
Trees & Greening MJ Dame <u>trees@mvba.org</u>
Zoning Lance Decker <u>zoning@mvba.org</u>

Directors 2017

Scott Brillman
Julie Canard
Teddy Davidson
Lance Decker
Steve Shen
Wesley Stuckey

Ex-Officio Members

Brian Levy
Jason Curtis
Steve Johnson
Jack Dana

To contact members by phone, call MVBA's main number 410-528-1919 and select the desired extension from the menu.

Mount Vernon-Belvedere Association, 1 East Chase Street, Suite 2, Baltimore, MD 21202

Unsubscribe

/